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February 10, 2025 
 
 
Glo Wollen 
Petersburg Borough - Port & Harbor 
P.O. Box 329 
Petersburg, Alaska  99833 
 
 
Re:  New Dock Shed Project - 2025  
 Recommended Bid Award 
 
 
Glo, 
 
I am writing as the engineer of record for the project; New Dock Shed Project - 2025. The bids for this  
project were publicly opened on Friday, February 7th @ 2:00 pm. There were six bidders and all were 
responsive with all the required documentation. The apparent low bidder is Reid Brothers Logging & 
Construction, Inc. of Petersburg, Alaska. The low bid was $143,400.00. The engineer’s estimate for this 
project was $225,000.00. The bid amount is within a reasonable range of the estimate. The bids ranged  
from $143,400 to $342,500. 
 
I have reviewed all of the bids and find all bids in order with no irregularities. I recommend award of  
this project to Reid Brothers Logging & Construction, Inc. of Petersburg, Alaska for the total amount of 
$143,400.00.  
 
 
 
 
 
Alan Murph, PE 
Harai & Associates, Inc. 
 


